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RReeppoorrtteerr’’ss  FFeeeeddbbaacckk  

 

It was my distinct pleasure to assist you with your recent proofreading work. 

 

I would greatly appreciate if you could provide answers to the questions below to help me 

improve my services and continue meeting your proofreading needs. 

 

If you consent, positive feedback may be used for marketing purposes (including posting to 

TranscriptTechnician.com and Facebook.com/TranscriptTechnician/) except for personal 

identifiable information.  Transcript Technician values your opinion and your privacy! 

 

—Brian K. Malerich 

d/b/a Transcript Technician 

Brian@TranscriptTechnician.com 

 

 

Your name: __________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please select all that apply to recently completed work and provide detailed notes where 

applicable: 

 

 Met or Exceeded Deadline __________________________________________ 

 

 Thorough ______________________________________________________ 

 

 Friendly, Responsive Customer Service ______________________________ 

 

 Other ____________________________________________________________ 

 

Any special concerns with the final work product or any feedback on how I can improve: 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please select if you consent to reposting of feedback: 

 Consent 

 Do not consent 
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